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	PRESS RELEASE


It is worth checking receipts
(Prague, September 9, 2014) One consumer realised how important it is to keep bills of purchase at the cash desk and to check them, too. She notified the Czech Trade Inspection Authority that a chain store billed her a deposit for a bottle which they subsequently don’t buy back. Based on this submission inspectors of the Czech Trade Inspection Authority inspected the situation in two premises of the chain store. 
Both inspection purchases concerned a bottle of wine whose pricing included a price of returnable packaging amounting to 1 CZK. However, the bottle’s label didn’t contain any information about the packaging being returnable, on the contrary there was a sign of recyclable packaging (separate waste). The receipts of the inspection purchase contained the following item accompanying the two purchases of red wine: “1 bottle wine à 1 CZK/bottle“. 

Subsequently inspectors checked whether the billed amount would also be returned to the consumer as stipulated for returnable bottles by the Act on Packaging. Manager of the store was present when the empty bottle was put into the machine used for the buy-out of returnable bottles. But the bottle was refused by the machine and returned to the consumer. The electronic screen displayed the information “nonreturnable packaging”. Inspectors saw the same result in both premises of the chain store. 
Based on inspection results administrative proceedings would start because it can be presumed that the vendor violated obligations stipulated in the Act on Packaging. 
Consumer advice:  

· Always ask for bill of purchase that shows how much you paid for each item
· Check whether individual items comply with what you wanted to buy 

· If you detect any discrepancies you shall ask the seller for remedy or you shall notify the Czech Trade Inspection Authority 
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